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I am writing regarding bill 835.   As it is currently written I cannot support this bill.  This bill
restricts and fails to recognize emerging areas of dentistry.   I would support a version of the
bill if it included language that recognized the American Board of Dental Specialties.  This
would give the public access to emerging specialties,  such as oral facial pain, oral medicine,
and implant dentistry.  It would benefit the people of Oregon to know where they can find help
for their specific dental issue(s).   

Thank you for your time.

Duane T Starr DMD

7th Street Dental, Prineville, OR
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